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437 WEST 59™ STREET, NEW YORK 

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH ADMINISTRATION February 28,1923.

Sir Arthur W.Currie,Principal 
McGill University,
Montreal, Canada.

Dear Sir Arthur

I thank you for the appreciation you express of the small contribution 
I may have made to the very important project you have under way in the field of 
preventive medicine as applied to industry.

Every moment of my stay in Montreal was a pleasure, and I received 
stimulation and instruction as well as much social enjoyment from my opportunities 
to meet you and the members of your notable staff.

Sincerely yours,

V> £\A
Haven Emerson, M.D.


